
From: Margie Logue [mailto:wumples51@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 6:33 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Quail-Brush Docket # 11-AFC-03 
 
Dear Mr Solorio,  In regards to Quail-Brush Docket #11-AFC-03.   Please add my name to the 
extensive list of those who are against building this power plant.  It is an insult to our city and the 
people who live here to even consider putting this toxic monstrosity within 1000 feet of 
residences and close to 3 public schools, a city park and a Little League Field all to save an out 
of state company a few bucks. Besides requesting to change every law, ordinance and regulation 
we have, they went ahead with plans to build without securing the land to build on. What else are 
they short sighted about?  I applaud the San Diego Planning Commission's vote to not initiate a 
zoning change. It showed insight and courage.  I have tried to read all the applicant's data, but 
not being trained in the field a lot sounds like gobbly-gook to me.  I am concerned that in regards 
to fire safety, I could find no mention of what happens if a wildfire hits those 3 oil tanks when 
they are full of oil (between a drop off and a pick up-  Murphy's Law)  There's a 10,000 gal lube 
oil tank, a second tank for the used oil and a 6,000 gal tank for maintenance oil They are in a 
VERY HIGH FIRE HAZARD SEVERITY ZONE, as you are aware, and they talked about 
shutting off the gas and sprinkler systems and a huge tank of water to put a fire out.  You can't 
put an oil fire out with water  What would be the outcome if a fire hit 26,000 gal of oil?...With 
residences and schools close by?  Cogentrix has stated they don't feel responsible in any way for 
the people in Santee  I guess that is what the CEC is for.  It is your job to be concerned.  Why 
hasn't this been brought up before?    
Sincerely,   Margie Logue ,  Santee  
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